
September was a vibrant month for the Insurance Institute of Zimbabwe, featuring our 
Fundamentals for Pension Funds and Trustees short course. We also participated in the ZAFA 
Annual Conference on sustainability and attended the ZIMIND Annual Sustainability Summit. 
Looking ahead, we’re excited about the IIZ Annual Conference 2024 and wish our students 
the best for their upcoming exams from October 8th to 11th. Stay tuned for more updates!
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On September 13th, we conducted a short course entitled "Fundamentals for Pension Funds 
and Trustees" at Cresta. This course equipped pension fund trustees with essential tools and 
knowledge to effectively manage fund asset investments in collaboration with investment 
managers. We were delighted to welcome over 20 delegates, including two representatives 
from Botswana, which enriched the diversity and depth of discussions throughout the event.

Investment Fundamentals Masterclass Recap

Mr. Choeni presenting Certificates of Attendance to the participants of the Investment Fundamentals Course.



The Insurance Institute of Zimbabwe attended the highly anticipated Zimbabwe Association 
of Funeral Assurers (ZAFA) Annual Conference at Monte Claire in Inyanga. The conference 
featured thought-provoking discussions on sustainability challenges, post-pandemic adap-
tations, and the evolving dynamics of the funeral assurance industry. Key topics included 
mentoring for resilience, preparing professionals for disruptive shifts, navigating Zimbabwe's 
changing currency landscape, and exploring opportunities for growth. The event attracted 
participation from various funeral service providers, highlighting the importance of responsi-
ble leadership in driving positive change within the industry.

In conclusion, The Insurance Institute of Zimbabwe gained key insights at the ZAFA Annual 
Conference, focusing on sustainability, post-pandemic shifts, and leadership in the evolving 
funeral assurance industry.

ZAFA ANNUAL CONFERENCE - 18 to 21 September



In its efforts to foster innovation and expand its horizons, the Insurance Institute of Zimbabwe 
(IIZ) attended the Annual Sustainability Summit Zimbabwe, hosted by ZIMIND at Wild Geese, 
Harare, from September 26-27, 2024. The summit featured a range of presentations on sus-
tainability, including the role of insurance companies in the net-zero transition, unlocking 
climate finance for energy access, and the importance of ISSB and IFRS in sustainability 
reporting. Key initiatives were discussed, with an emphasis on the need for educational insti-
tutions to promote sustainability and ESG awareness.

In conclusion, IIZ’s participation underscored its commitment to sustainability and its role in 
driving industry-wide efforts toward a greener, more resilient future.

Tafadzwa Chiduza delivering a presentation on the role of insurance companies in contributing to Net-Zero Transition.

ZIMIND Annual Sustainability Summit

Over the last few months, we announced exciting new partnerships on the horizon, and we’re 
thrilled to let you know that our collaborations with Head Hunters and the Uganda Insurance 
College are well underway! These partnerships will bring fresh opportunities to enhance your 
professional network, connect with top talent, and tap into valuable resources for career 
advancement.

Our collaboration with the Uganda Insurance College, in particular, is set to foster cross-bor-
der knowledge sharing and innovative strategies within the insurance industry. These efforts 
are designed to drive mutual growth and open up new avenues for success, both locally and 
regionally.

Collaborations





IIZ Annual Conference 2024
The IIZ Annual Conference 2024 promises to be a pivotal event, focusing on the theme of 
"Innovation: An Impetus for Insurance Growth & Sustainability." 

This conference will bring together industry leaders, professionals, and stakeholders to share 
insights, discuss emerging trends, and explore innovative strategies that can drive growth 
within the insurance sector. 

We are immensely grateful to our sponsors, whose generous support makes this event possi-
ble. Your commitment to fostering dialogue and collaboration within the industry is invalu-
able, and we appreciate your partnership in helping us create an impactful and memorable 
experience for all attendees. Thank you for being a crucial part of our journey towards a sus-
tainable future in insurance!
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Exams are around the corner, but don’t stress – you’ve got this! Every late-night study, every 
bit of effort is bringing you closer to your goals. Now’s your time to show how prepared you 
are. Stay positive, stay determined, and trust your hard work. From October 8th to 11th, as you 
sit for your exams, keep pushing forward with confidence. You've already achieved so much 
– this is your moment to shine. Best of luck to all our students – we're cheering you on!

IIZ October Exams 2024 | 8 - 11 October
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In summary, the recent activities of the Insurance Institute of Zimbabwe showcase our 
unwavering commitment to education, innovation, and sustainability within the insurance 
sector. The "Fundamentals for Pension Funds and Trustees" course provided valuable insights 
to over 20 delegates, while our participation in the ZAFA Annual Conference and the ZIMIND 
Annual Sustainability Summit reinforced our dedication to addressing industry challenges 
and fostering collaboration. 

We are excited about the upcoming IIZ Annual Conference 2024, made possible by the 
generous support of our sponsors, and we encourage our students as they prepare for their 
exams from October 8th to 11th. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to sharing more inspiring updates 
and initiatives in our next newsletter! Together, we are paving the way for a brighter future in 
the insurance industry.
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